
Village of Hastings-on-Hudson 
Safety Council 

February 16, 2017 Meeting 
 

 
The Safety Council held a regular meeting Thursday, February 16, 2017, at 7:00 
p.m. in the Conference Room of the Hastings-on-Hudson Municipal Building. 
 
Present:  Chairperson Greg Bassman, Chief of Police Anthony Visalli, 
Superintendent of Public Works Michael Gunther, Fire Chief John Lindner and 
Council members Stan Avedon, Robert Wilt and 2 members of the community. 
 
Absent:  Mary McDonald 
 
1. Council members discussed a request to install Deer Crossing signs on 

Broadway between Dobbs Ferry line and Edgars lane.   Members agreed that 
the signs should be installed with Superintendent Gunther making the 
appropriate inquiries. 

 
2. A member of the community requested that the Safety Council look into 

speed calming devices and practices along Warburton Ave.    
 
 

Being no further business the meeting was adjourned. 

 

The next meeting of the Safety Council will be Thursday, March 16, 2017. 


